
Plymouth Cast Academy Trust 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
Head Teacher: Mr Neil McDermott BEng (Hons) Med 

 
 

Sancreed Road, Parkstone, Poole, Dorset, BH12 4DZ 
Tel: 01202 741932 - Email: stjosephs@sjcpschool.co.uk - Website: www.sjcpschool.co.uk 

 

Wednesday 17th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

MUSIC AND SPORTS CLUBS AUTUMN TERM 2024 
 

We are delighted that we are able to offer a range of music and sports clubs starting in September.  
Parents will need to book a place using our on-line booking system which you have previously used 
to book parents evenings via https://sjcp.schoolcloud.co.uk/  The on-line booking system is only 
open from 6.00 p.m. Thursday 18th July until 9.00 p.m. Sunday 1st September.  You will also need to 
complete the emergency contact, medical needs and collection questions on the booking system 
before you can submit your booking request. 
 
You will be notified by text Friday 6TH September if your child has a place. 
 
To book Murry Soccer school please book via – www.murrycoaching.co.uk or contact 
murrycoaching@gmail.com  Please note that Murry Soccer School is run by an external provider 
and there is a weekly charge for this clubs.  Murray Soccer School will run every week throughout 
the school year. 
 
School run Sports and Music clubs will run from week commencing 9th September until week 
commencing 9th December 2024.  Sports morning clubs are from 07.45 – 8.30 a.m. and sports after 
school clubs are from 3.15 – differ(please check on club details for times)  Music clubs finish at 
4pm.  Clubs have a limited number of places.  Any child above the club’s limit will be placed on a 
waiting list.   We will endeavour to run the clubs whenever possible but there are times when the 
weather dictates our decision on the grounds of safety for the children.  If your child is due to 
attend a morning club and the weather is really bad, please use your discretion as the hall is not 
available before school.  If we have to cancel an after schools club because of bad weather, you 
will receive a text as soon as the decision has been made.   
 
Please remember to always keep your contact details up to date to enable us to contact you 
through our schools texting system.  Thank you 
 
Please collect children from playground promptly - all music and sports clubs will end on time.  
Any child left after that time will be placed in After Schools Club at a charge of £7.  Places will be 
strictly limited and you will be informed if your child has a place.  If your child is unable to attend a 
club, please let the office know by lunchtime that day at the latest.  If your child does not attend 2 
sessions, their place will be offered to someone on the waiting list. Thank you.    
 
We would like to take music and sports photos for our school website or school display boards.  
Please can you complete the permission question on the booking system. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs M Keohan   Mrs A Price 
P.E. Subject Leader  Music Lead 

mailto:stjosephs@sjcpschool.co.uk
https://sjcp.schoolcloud.co.uk/
http://www.murrycoaching.co.uk/
mailto:murrycoaching@gmail.com

